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Hello 6C Lions! Another month has passed and | know we are all becoming experts at
social distancing, wearing masks and sheltering in place. It has been inspiring to see
the service activities that Lions are undertaking during this time when so many people
are in need. Keep up the great work!

Introducing Digital DG (District Governor)!

In an effort to make myself available to the District during the coronavirus epidemic | am
planning two virtual information sessions. We will also have our 4th Cabinet meeting
virtually. Lion Pat Carlson will be sending links to all Lions prior to these meetings.
Click on the link to be connected to the meeting.

Wednesday May 6 at 7 pm - Safe and Virtual Service

Please join me for a brainstorming session on Safe and Virtual Service Projects. All
Lions are invited to connect with me to brainstorm about projects that can be done to
meet the needs of our communities. | am thinking there are some great Lion minds out
there who have some ideas and we should be sharing our thoughts and ideas. This will
be a session open to all Lions on May 6 at 7 pm. Please feel free to invite anyone you
think would be interested or who has great ideas.

Saturday May 16 at 9:30 am - District 6C Cabinet Meeting
This is our final cabinet meeting of the year. Elections will be complete and we will be
installing our new officers for the 2020-2021 Lion year. | have awards to give out and
want to say thank you to those who have worked so hard during this Lion year. | hope
that all Lions can attend this virtual event.

Tuesday May 19 at 5:30 pm - Happy Hour with DG Holly

By mid May it should be warm enough to have a nice social event outside so please join
me on my back patio. This meeting is purely social and an opportunity to see and talk
with other Lions in the district. | am looking forward to having you join me with the
beverage of your choice. As you all probably know, my beverage of choice is a glass of
wine! In the event of rain we will hold the event indoors!



Congratulations to all 2020-2021 Club Officers!

Please log in to My LCI and record your new club officers for next year. This
information is also needed in order to complete the Lions 2020-2021 directory. Our
state manager uses the My LCI officer report to prepare next year's director. Anyone
with questions regarding this should feel free to contact me.

LCIF Donations by Clubs

We are in the middle of Campaign 100, an effort by LCIF to raise money to increase the
service that Liong Club International provides throughout the world by raising 100 million
dollars a year for a three year period.

In the last month LCIF has awarded more than 3 million dollars in grants to help with the
pandemic through their COVID-19 Frontline Relief Grant Fund. Many clubs in 6C have
already made an LCIF donation but it would be fantastic if we had 100 percent of 6C
clubs make a donation.

As District Governor, | will contribute an extra $10 to any club who has not made a
donation to LCIF this year. Donations can be made directly to LCIF or you can contact
PDG Gwen “Cookie” Balk to arrange to make a donation. PDG Cookie will let me know
if | am making an extra contribution for your club.

During this time we know that many people are hurting and LCIF is a great example of
our saying “Where there is a need, there is a Lion. | am looking forward to seeing 6C
being a 100 percent district for LCIF!

Please contact me if you have any questions, suggestions or you just need to talk. It
can definitely be lonely sheltering at home. Hope to see you online at our three virtual
events in May.

Yours in Lionism,

Holly Rutherford-Allen
6C District Governor
hellvrutherfordallen@amail.com
303-726-0778




1st Vice District Governor Stokes

THE ROAR OF THE LION WILL NOT BE DIMINISHED

SINCE 1917, LIONS CLUBS INTERNATIONAL BEGAN ITS JOURNEY EXPANDING ITS HORIZONS
FROM THAT OF PURELY PROFESSIONAL CONCERNS TO SERVING THEIR COMMUNITIES AND
THOSE OF THE WORLD. LIONS OF THE WORLD HAVE WITHSTOOD EPIDEMICS, WORLD WARS
AND OTHER MAJOR CATASTROPHES. THE LATEST IS, CORONAVIRUS 19, TESTING OUR DESIRE
AND TENACITY TO CONTINUE VOLUNTEERING TO SERVE OUR COMMUNITIES.

IT IS WITH A GREAT DEAL OF PLEASURE AND PRIDE THAT | AM A MEMBER OF MULTIPLE DIS-
TRICT 6 AND SPECIFICALLY DISTRICT 6C. WITH THE LIMITATIONS/RESTRICTIONS PLACED UPON
US (STAY AT HOME) ETC., WE IN 6C ARE STILL ABOUT DOING LIONS BUSINESS.

AS OF APRIL 25, THE COLORADO ROCKY MOUNTAIN CYBER LIONS RECOGNIZED WORLD WIDE
LIONS DAY WITH DG HOLLY INSTALLING THE NEW OFFICERS FOR 2020-2021 AND PDG ROY IN-
DUCTING 2 NEW MEMBERS. WE ARE UP TO THE TASK OF USING NEW COMMUNICATIONS
TECHNOLOGIES, ALTHOUGH, FOR SOME OF US IT IS STILL SOME WHAT OF A MINOR CHALLENGE.
HOWEVER, WITH THE TALENT THAT WE HAVE IT WILL BECOME SECOND NATURE TO OVER
COME ADVERSITY.

THIS PAST WEEK THE DISTRICT DID CONDUCT VOTING WHICH WOULD HAVE BEEN DONE AT THE
DISTRICT CONVENTION. THANKS TO DG HOLLY. LION BARB, PDG CORKY AND OTHERS WHO
MAY HAVE ASSISTED IN ACCOMPLISHING THIS TASK.

AS LIONS STAY STRONG AND STAY AT HOME.

STOKES ANDERSON
1’ VDG




My fellow Colorado Lions, as we continue in the stay at home order, thank you for your service
to your communities. I would like to ask if your club has members you are going to drop for
nonpayment of dues. Have you contacted them to see if it was just a mistake? Or that they
genmunely want to quit Lions. Please touch base with them before just dropping them If you do
not wish to contact them_ I would be happy to give them a call on your behalf. Ihave seen too
many Lions dropped from clubs over my years in Lions that by just giving them a call would
have reminded them it was time to renew their membership. We need to do a better job with
Retention. That is done by staying in contact with our members on a regular basis. You can
projects do not interest your members, you will not have members to affect your communities in
a positive way.

To date, our district has gained 35 new members and we have dropped 65 members. for a total
loss of 30 members. Member satisfaction, what do you do in your club to meet these needs of
your members? If someone misses a meeting. do you have someone to check on those
members? A quick call or text to that person lets them know you are still interested in them. At
something in your meeting to meet the needs of socializing such as having fun, interesting or

I have been using virtual technology to have club meetings. Now I will admit that I have had
some troubles. yet I am going to continue to embrace technology to meet today’s needs. MD6
Lions have access to use the Go To Meetings virtual platform. Zoom is another good platform to
use for your club meetings. It is amazingly easy to use and free for a 40-minute meeting. There
our new technology to use with your club meetings and/or committee meetings.

So, take a good look at your club to see how you can move forward. Keep your members

I have been taking part in virtual club meetings with clubs in our district. Recently I was part of
the Chatfield Lions and I also tried to get on Highlands Ranch Lions Club meeting. Please let me
know when your club is doing a virtual meeting and send me the link to join your meeting. My
email address is listed at the end of this newsletter.

Serving with you to meet the needs of our communities,

Lion Ted Peterson, 2*¢ Vice District Governor
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Steve Shinners, Jack LaPort & Lion Bill Chrstian (of the Golden Lions), representing “The Forgotten Heroes
Campaign,” were the speakers at the Golden Lions Club March 5% meeting' They made an interesting and
mformative presentation, also showing a beautiful, emetional video.

Founded in 1998, The Forgotten Heroes Campaign helps men and women who served m the armed forces
receive the medals they earned but never received. To date, the Campaign has helped over 500 men and women
and their families get the recognition so long overdue them. We especially seek cut men and women who
served in combat zones and were authorized medals, nbbons or other special honors. These are presented in a
special ceremony.

Mission Statement

Forgotten Heroes Campaign directs searchep for veterans who have honorably served therr country, and present
them, or their family member(s) service medals, awards, ribbons and badges earned but never formally
recetved. A public ceremony will be held to present the awards fo the deserving weteran. The Forgotten Heroes
Campaign also suppoerts other Veteran's Orgamzations.

How Can You Help?

They are seeking out those men and women who served our country but did not receive the medals and
recognition they have eammed. If you know of a Veteran or family of a Veteran, please contact:

(7200 234-359%4 (Forgotten Heroes Campaign)
Forgotten Heroes Campaign
5400 Yale Ave, Denver, CO 50222

E-mail: infofforgottenheroescampaign.org
www.forgottenheroescampaign.org
The Forgotten Heroes Campaign is a non-profit 301{c)3 under the IRS tax code.

The Forgotten Heroes Campaign are looking for volunteers to work with them men or women, military,
veterans or those who have never served but have a passion for our veterans.

1= Vice District Governor Ted Peterson vizited the Golden club on March 5= He stated he was really
impressed with the informative program.

If anyone would like to have them do a presentation to their club or group or want more information,
contact Lion Bill Christian at e-mail CEDPrintingl. LCi@aol.com. Please put Forgotten Heroes Campaign
in the subject area, or call Bill at (720) 328-5333.

Golden Lion President Sondra Welsh presented the speakers with a personalized club mug, in appreciation
for their presentation. Pictured left to vight:

(Golden Lions President Lion Sondra Welch, Steve Shinners, Jack LaPorte & Lion Bill Chnstian.

This is an article of a great presentation made at the
Golden Lions Club. It is a program that could interest
other clubs.. 2nd VD Gov Ted Peterson attended the
presentation and was impressed with it.

Yours in Lionism
Lion Dianne Christian
Golden Lions




April 22, 2020

Centennial Airport Lions,

Just a quick note to let you know that even though the Club approved to waive the Club dues for the
second quarter of 2020, many of you have done the following with that money:

* 3 members have used their dues money to buy supplies to make masks —nearly 150 so far.

1 member provided a donation to Mourish Meals (fla TLC Meals) to feed Seniors.

1 member provided a donation to Food Bank of the Rockies.

2 members provided a donation to LCIF to help them with their global needs.

7 members will pay their dues amypway
s that we as a club can find a pood
cause oo fund.

| am so proud of all of you for finding ways to
help during this tme.

Here is what | am doing along with my measled
Let me know what you are doing!
Take care all! Miss you!

Lion Gwwen
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Lions Club International Foundation (LCIF) — Empowering Lions’ to Serve!

Submitted by PDG Lion Gwen “Cookie” Balk, 6C LCIF Choir

STATUS of 6C GIVING to LCIF: In the first year of Campaign 100, the Lions of 6C Lions donated
515,701.10, which equates to an average of 525 per member.

Qur giving in the first nine months of this second year of Campaign 100 totals 513,247.10 which is
approximately 51,721 or 15% more than what we collected in the first nine months of the first year of
the Campaign. These donations came from 13 of our 28 clubs or a participation rate of 46.5%.
THANK YOU! ROAR!

Zone giving breaks down as follows:
Zone A =% S50.00 Zone B=%125455
Zone € = § 5,055.00 Zone D = § 6,387.55

There are three months left in this Lions year for you and your Club to make a difference. Your
donation can be made by your dub, yvour individual members, corporate sponsors, or from
fundraising events through your Club, your Zone or your District.

Donating as little as 58.33 per month (5100 per year), can empower LCIF to provide the following:

* Fund 2 cataract surgeries.
Provide immediate relief to 4 individuals in the wake of a natural disaster.
Provide measles vaccinations to 100 children.
Provide diabetes screening for 18 at-risk individuals.
Help purchase equipment to diagnose and treat cancer for 8 children.
* Give access to food for 14 disabled, elderly, low-income or homeless adults.
+ Provide 14 people with access to clean water.

STATUS OF HELPING! Your donations help our communities locally and globally. Together, our
donations have helped LCIF respond to the requests for help from eleven different US club districts,
each one has received 510,000 Emergency Grants related to COVID-19! Thank you! ROAR!

Dwring our current coronavirus stay at home or safer at home orders - - | am available to visit a club
meeting through electronic methods. Please let me know if you want me to participate in your
club’'s electronic meeting. Call me at 303.916.2775 (cell) or e-mail me at

balk® ialai
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Lion Robert “Bob” Storrs

¢ Dedicated Lion Since September 2005.

Chaired the Steerin% Committee that Successfully Re-started
the Arvada Lions Club This Year. N

Served as Zone C Chair for past 2 years

Chair For Five Years of the GL.C KidSight
Member of the KidSight Board of Trustees X8
President of Golden Lions 2017-2018

-

. Seeking Y Vot
Treasurer Golden Lions 2018-2020 | eeFLI:,gzndo{g'ceo &
1** Vice President of Golden Lions District
Director Golden Lions Governor

Sponsor of Several New Lions
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April 2020 HNewsletter

From our General Chairperson, PID Harvey Whitley

The world around ws has truly changed sinc= our last newsl=tter. A= [ wrote to you just & few wee=ks ago,
thie COVID1Y wvirus had just started bz meske san impact on North Americs. Our LCI Intermational Conven-
tion inm Singapore has now De=n canceled as well &5 numeroses District and Mullipls District functions.
Training s=ssions, club mestings and cabinet me==lings have b==n cancel=d or held =lectronically. Liste=n-
ing to the lalest reports, it s==m= that we may now be able bo s== the other side of this pandemic as
conditions are now trending in a more positive direction.

I heave been asked more Gmes than [ can oownb—is the Forum stll on? Yes! Youwr Planning and Heost
Commitiees are continuing to work hard to have the September Forum in Lowisville. By the tim= Sep-
tember rolls around, we are optimistic that we will 2ll be able to get together ono= again to renew fri=nd-
ships, me=l new Tfriends and hone our lesdership skills.

To the 2020-2021 District Gowvemors, [ know you are very disappoini=d that you wers not able bo be to-
gether in Singapore a= & Cowncil to cel=brate your induction. The Forum is plsnning something specisl
for you [o recogniz= you as new Disfrict Gowvernors. It wonT be the same as being in Singapore, but you
don’t want o miss it

Fegistration continues bz go well and =arly bird registralion rates are =till good throwgh May 31.

See= y'all in Lowisville!!

And We're OFff...To Winning Leadership!

PID Harrey Whilley, General Chairp=rson \

Exhibits...Exhibits...Exhibits

On= opportunity that comes fo Lion= att=nding a
USA (Canada Lions Le=adership Forum is the
chance o visit the exhibits. The =xdhibil boolfis
ar= open the same= tim= as the Forum Store.
Exhibit= can be |local vendors, club= with a sbory
to t=ll, Lion=s" ==rvic==, wvariou=s Foundabion= and
supporl services and much more.  Currenthy,
LCIF, KidSight USA and the KNC Lions Visuslly
Impaired Persons Fishing Tournament have al-
ready committed to an exhibit booth. The lab=st
information on the 2021 Forum in Des Moine=s
will also be available. Those interested in details
on how to arrmnge an =xhibit Bbooth can contbact
the Exhibits Chair: PIr Ed Lecus at

lisncommishi@hotmail.com

PID Harvey Whitley

General Chainperson, Loviswville 2020




COME ONME COME ALL

Come join all your fri=nds ot the 8 annual "Strides Walk for Diabetes Awareness™ being held
Thursday moming in Lovisville. Thers is no better way to kick off the USA Canades Lions Lesdership
Forum than a morning walk with friend=s you haven' s==n in a long time.
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La=t ymar in Spokan= was smaring when we isd over 650 Lions walking through the park showing

everyone= in Spokane who the Lions are and how we care about thos= who suffer with Diabebes R=g-
ister now and l=t’s make this anotfhier record -Breaking yesr in Lowisville_

Thi= year the Kentucky Lions have something =special in store for all who stbend in hopes of bringing

a litth= mor= fun to ouwr =vent. Also, this y=ar =ach walker will b= sbl= to choos= how far f=/sh=
would ke To walk, =ither 0.5-mil= or L.0-mile or 1.5-mil=s for ho=e who want a resl workout.
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for a greal cause.
l=ading our walk.
we Kick off e
Lesder=hip Forum

Loui=yill=, Kentucky
September 17TH.

LED= Roaring in Louisville

LED= from arcund MNeorth America will b= roaring at the US4 Canada Lions Leadership Fo-
rum. ‘We will gather o promof= the principles and objeclives of the Leo Club Program.

Your $50* one-day (Saturday) Leo Day registration includes;

=Lunch with a presentation by 2020-21 Int=mationsl President, Jung-Yul Choi and the Sat-
urday mwening Banguet. Two lucky pre-registered Leos will have lunch with the Int=rnation-
al President.

-4 hand=-on service project that you can take badk to your own club.
-Seminars Chat will help you and your club become stronger.

-& panel discussion present=d by several LEODs for fellow LEGQs and Lions.
-Shopping at the Forum Shore. Bring your $55%5 o purchase your souvenirs.

-For an additionsl S10 mach =njoy & our of the Lovisville Slugger Muss=um snd recsive s
Forum Leo t-shark

Your $150 distounted registration rate ineludes everything abowe and:
-& three day Forum experience including four meals.

=70 seminars that will give you the opportunity to develop your Leadership skills.

Contact registrar@lionsforum,org to take advantage of the special Leo rate.

‘Whether you come for Che full Forum or just for Leo Dey {Saturday) it will b= FUN. Arrve
marly for the Friday night Get-to-Know-You parly with games, music and food. You will love
Louisville and the Forum!

hﬁmmu % Kentucky 4 L With the Latest News

.m.*s-' Lo
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So, com= oul amd walk

our Inft=rmational Offic=rs
wilhh L=sde=rs and Lion=z ==

annual UsSs Cansdas |JCiI'I=




District Governor Holly Rutherford-Allen
Email: hrutherfordallen@gmail.com
Phone: 720-325-7078

May 2020
FHIVAS P YR N E TRV ERA R
May 2 District 6C Convention Voting— CANCELLED
May 6 Safe and Virtual Service
May 16 District 6C Virtual Cabinet Meeting
May 15-16 State Lions Convention in Greeley - Cancelled
May 19 Happy Hour with Holly
July 22 - 26 4th USA / Canada Leo Leadership Forum in California— TBD
June 26—30 Lions International Convention in Singapore— Cancelled
September 17—19 USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum—Louisville, Kentucky

Deadline next Newsletter— May 26 , 2020

1st Vice District Governor Stokes Anderson
Email: sastokesual@aol.com
Phone: 303-249-0739

2nd Vice District Governor Ted Peterson
Email: tedlee997 @gmail.com
Phone: 320-372-0491
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District and club events are now on the
calendar on the District 6C website:
http://e-district.org/sites/6¢c/

Editor: Lion Pat Carlson
Email: ddcc@ddccnotary.com
Phone: 303-888-0423




